
“Following the Way” - Hebrews 6:19
“Judging others makes us blind, whereas love is illuminating”

-Dietrich Bonhoe�er

Taber Christian High Taber Christian High School
taberchristianhighschool

School @ Jason Visser 15

Phone: 403 359 3835.    Please call if a student is sick or will be absent
Taber Christian High School News and Notes:

Nov. 08 - 14, 2021
Monday, Nov. 08  - Girls VB @ Noble Central 6pm
Tuesday, Nov. 09 - Boys VB Practice 3:15-5pm
Wednesday, Nov. 10 - Picture retakes at TCS 8:30am
Thursday, Nov. 11 - No School (Remembrance Day)
Friday, Nov. 12 - School Based PD Day - No Students

Reminders!!
- The office phone number for the High School is 403-359-3835.. If we are not in the

office, please leave a message and we will get back to you!  In addition to this,
please let the office know if your son or daughter will be absent from school.

- Our school website is www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca.  Check regularly for calendar dates,
athletic calendar, TCHS newsletters and much more.  Don’t forget to check out the
“Quick Links” drop down for easy access to more links. We are also on Facebook
and Instagram! Don’t forget to follow us to stay up to date on all our posts and
activities!

PowerSchool Update Parent/Teacher Conferences
Parent/Teacher Conferences were held this past week on Wed, Nov. 03 and Thurs, Nov. 04.
Thanks to those who attended!  If you were unable to attend but would still like to meet with a
teacher, please feel free to call the office.  There will not be a midterm report card sent out to
students.  Instead, parents and students are encouraged to check their PowerSchool for their
up-to-date marks in all of their courses.  First quarter marks will be stored on Tuesday,
November 09.  Report cards will be sent home at the end of the first semester in January.
Parents are encouraged to check PowerSchool frequently to see how their child is doing in their
classes.

http://www.tchs.horizon.ab.ca


School Year Calendar 2020-2021
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day (no school)
Nov 12 - P.D. Day (no school)
Dec 20 - Jan 3 - Christmas Holidays
Jan 4/22 - First day back to school
Jan 28 - Last day of 1st Semester
Jan 31 - First day of 2nd Semester
Feb 18 - School Based Free From Instructor - no students
Feb 21-23 - No School - Students and Staff
Feb 24,25 - PD Day - No Students
Mar 04 - PD Day - No School
Apr 15 - Good Friday - No School
Apr 18-22 - No School - Students and Staff
May 20 - School Based Time Free From Instructor - no students
May 23 - Victoria Day - No Students and Staff
June 28 - Last Day of School

School Pictures
Students received their proofs and order forms last week.  If you would like
retakes, they will be offered on Wednesday, November 10 at TCS.  They
will have the TCHS students go first at 8:30am and we will take care of the
students getting back over to TCHS afterwards.  Please let the office know
asap if you would like retakes done.
Orders can be done online through www.mylifetouch.ca or order by
completing the form and returning it to the office.

Athletic Update:

It was another great week of volleyball for our boys and girls teams. Our girls practiced Monday,
Wednesday, and Friday, spending significant time working on their passing skills and team
systems while our boys had a few scheduled games against St. Marys and the grade 9 team at
Taber Christian School. Our boys also had the opportunity to have a ‘spiking clinic’ with Pastor
Brian during one of their practices in one of the last weeks.
Both of our teams are preparing for South Zone Play. Our girls team has a scheduled game for
Monday, November 8 at Noble Central High School in Nobleford. If our girls win this game, they
will advance onto the 1A South Zone Volleyball tournament which will be held in Stirling on
November 18/19. Our boys team have automatically advanced into the tournament based on
the results from their seasonal play. Their tournament will be played in Bow Island at Senator
Gershaw on November 18 and 19. If any of our teams win in their respective tournament, they
will be able to advance onto Provincials. We want to wish our teams the best as they finish out
their season!
As soon as volleyball season is done, our basketball season begins!  At this point in time, we
didn’t have enough players to field a girls team, but a few of our students will have the ability to
try out for the team at St. Marys. We are excited to have our own boys basketball program this
year, and are excited that we will be able to compete in the River Ridge Basketball League! We
have also scheduled a few tournaments for our boys basketball team to play in.

http://www.mylifetouch.ca



